TOWN OF PELHAM
Olffice of the Selectmen

6 Village Green
Pelham, NH 03076
Tel: (603) 635-8233
Fax: (603) 635-8274
Email: selectmen@pelhamweb.com

Solicitation for Letters of Interest
Town of Pelham, New Hampshire
Engineering Services for the Replacement of Bridge No. 105/069
Willow Street over Beaver Brook

The Town of Pelham, New Hampshire is seeking Letters of Interest from qualified engineering
consulting firms interested in providing design, permitting, bidding and construction engineering
services for the replacement of the Willow Street Bridge over Beaver Brook. Letters of Interest

shall be limited to a single side of one (1) 82" x 11” page (12 pt. font) and shall indicate the
following:

- The firm’s interest in providing the services.

- The firm’s Project Manager to be assigned to the project. The assigned Project
Manager must be certified through the NHDOT Local Public Agency (LPA) training
program.

- The firm’s experience with the NHDOT Municipally-Managed Bridge Aid Program.

The project is anticipated to require the following expertise: topographical survey, soil borings,
hydrology and hydraulic analysis, bridge design, roadway design, cost estimating, investigation
into existing historical or archaeological resources and environmental permitting.

Letters of Interest are due to the Town no later than September 6, 2013 at 4:00 PM to the
following address:

Town of Pelham

Mr. Thomas Gaydos, Town Administrator
Engineering Services for Willow Street Bridge
6 Village Green

Pelham, NH 03076

Upon receipt of the Letters of Interest, the Town intends to shortlist three (3) to five (5) firms
for preparation of Technical Proposals.
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